
 
 

 
PERTH & KINROSS COUNCIL 

 
EDUCATION AND CHILDREN’S SERVICES 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

In terms of The Schools (Consultation) (Scotland) Act 2010, Perth and 
Kinross Council is now formally embarking upon consultations with regard to 
the following proposal:   
 
To establish Additional Support Needs Specialist Provision at Oakbank 
Primary School with effect from August 2015. 
 
A public meeting will be held in Oakbank Primary School on Monday 2 
February 2015 at 7pm where the Authority will be represented for the 
purposes of explaining the proposal to be considered and taking account of 
the representations made at the meeting as part of the consultation process. 
 
The consultation period will run from Wednesday 7 January 2015 until 
Friday 27 February 2015, and any representations on the proposal must 
be submitted by Friday 27 February 2015 online at www.pkc.gov.uk , by 
email to ECSStatutoryconsultations@pkc.gov.uk  or in writing to Oakbank 
Primary School Consultation, Education and Children’s Services, Pullar 
House, 35 Kinnoull Street, Perth, PH1 5GD. 
 
Further details and copies of the Proposal Paper and Committee Reports can 
be obtained from www.pkc.gov.uk or from the above address. 
 
 
 
John Fyffe 
Executive Director (Education and Children’s Services) 
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